

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



June 18, 2007

Mr. Harold J. Gordon President/CEO Holy Comforter St Cyprin Community Action Group 901 Pennsylvania Avenue, SE Washington, DC 20003

Dear Mr. Gordon:

At its regularly scheduled meeting on June 14, 2007, with a quorum present, our Commission voted unanimously to support the Educational Enrichment Program.

We look forward to having this tutoring program implemented within schools in Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A and hope to see it implemented this fall with Eastern Senior High School Students as tutors.

Thank you for considering our neighborhood as a place to pilot this program.

On behalf of the Commission,

uph Fengler

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc: Tommy Wells, Councilmember Ward 6

Lisa Raymond, Board of Education Representative for Ward 5 and 6